Dear

I am writing to ask for your support of S.B. 299 when it comes to a vote. This bill directs PURA/DEEP to study the effect of large data centers on the power grid and reliability of electricity distribution based on their predicted consumption. With the current proposal to build a large data center on the Millstone property in Waterford which will consume a large amount of energy and being directly hooked to Millstone Units 2 & 3. 
Please vote YES for S.B. 299.
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